If your school can send on an email on the behalf of the Cubmaster – use the below template as a starting point.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Hello fellow [school] parent!
The school year has begun and while we’ve seen many events, sports, and activities cancelled, Scouting has continued while making sure Scouts are safe. My name is ___________ and I’m the Cubmaster for Pack _____. I am contacting you because I want to invite your family to check out Cub Scouts at our [Info Scout Night/Bike Rodeo] on _______________ at ___________. 
While we don’t know what the rest of 2020 will bring us, Scouting is prepared to continue having adventures. We are excited to have [in-person/virtual] meetings starting up and we want to invite you on the journey. Attached is a copy of the Intro to Cub Scout night. We hope to see you there!
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